
      Chester Community Charter School 

RESTROOM ACCIDENTS PARENT LETTER 

Date___________________________ 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Un:mely restroom accidents occur at extremely high volumes especially during the beginning 
of each school year, as your child/children may be anxious and are not yet acclimated to their 
new rou:ne.  

The school uses clothes donated from staff and parents. We unfortunately cannot guarantee 
that a change of clothes will be available to each scholar when an accident occurs.  

Therefore, it is highly recommended there is always a change of clothes in your child’s/
children’s book bag. If no change of clothes is available at the =me of your child’s accident, 
parents will need to plan to pick up their child promptly.  

Thank you for your aGen:on to this maGer.  

Health Services  

                                    


